
 

ANNOUNCING NEWTOWN CONNECTION’S 
2023 MATCHING GIFT CHALLENGE! 

Newtown Connection is pleased to announce our  
2023 Matching Gift Challenge! After the success of our 
Summer of Learning Program, we are excited to begin 
an impactful August as we strive to raise $40,000 to 
enhance our Academic Enrichment Program. 

What are the details? 

Our 2023 Matching Gift Challenge will begin on Friday, 
August 11, and run through Sunday, August 27. 

 
 

How does it work?  

For every dollar raised, our co-founders will match it up 
to $20,000. 

How can I give? 

Donations can be made safely and securely online by 
clicking here. 

 

Thank you in advance for your 
ongoing support and continued 
interest in Newtown Connection! 

- Ian & Vince 

 

 

Newtown Connection operates in partnership with Boys & Girls Clubs of Sarasota and DeSoto Counties. A copy of the official 
registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Customer Services by calling toll-free within the state. 
Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the state. For more information, call 1-800-help-fla 
(435-7352) or visit www.floridaconsumerhelp.com. Registration #: CH1668. 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E348758&id=13

